
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2020-11-13-1 

Inshore PHS Series Average Points for 
competitors in J/24 NSW Championships 

 

Boats competing in the J/24 NSW Championships conducted on 31 October 2020 will 

automatically have average points awarded for the MHYC Inshore PHS race on that day. 

This amends the MHYC Season 2020-2021 Notice of Race article 25.3. 

 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

13 November, 2020 at 1330hrs 


